
WEST DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL 
Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton G82 3PU 

 
 
 

17 April 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 MEETING:  PLANNING COMMITTEE 
 
    WEDNESDAY, 30 APRIL 2014 
    COMMITTEE ROOM 3 
    COUNCIL OFFICES 
    GARSHAKE ROAD 
    DUMBARTON 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 

With reference to the agenda for the above meeting of the Planning Committee 
which was issued on 15 April 2014, I attach for your attention a copy of Item 9 - 
Review of Quarries and Landfill Sites which was not available for issue at that 
time. 
 

Yours faithfully 

JOYCE WHITE 

Chief Executive 
 
 
Business referred to above:- 
 
 
9. REVIEW OF QUARRIES AND LANDFILL SITES                 (Pages 63 - 74) 
 

Submit report by the Executive Director of Infrastructure and Regeneration 
informing of the current situation of the two quarries and two landfill sites in 
the West Dunbartonshire Council area with regard to restoration and progress 
of operations. 
 



 
Distribution: 
 
Councillor Lawrence O’Neill (Chair) 
Provost Douglas McAllister (Vice Chair) 
Councillor Denis Agnew 
Councillor Gail Casey 
Councillor Jim Finn 
Councillor Jonathan McColl 
Councillor Patrick McGlinchey 
Councillor John Mooney 
Councillor Tommy Rainey 
Councillor Hazel Sorrell 
 
 
All other Councillors for information 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For information on the above agenda please contact Nuala Quinn-Ross, Committee 
Officer, Legal, Democratic and Regulatory Services, Council Offices, Garshake 
Road, Dumbarton, G82 3PU.  Tel: (01389) 737210, e-mail: nuala.quinn-ross@west-
dunbarton.gov.uk. 
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